

Upcoming Activities


October 7th, : Walk to Beck-Bookman Library for the PTO Book Fair.  Wear comfy shoes! (


October 10th:  Field Trip and Homecoming/ Wear Class Shirts. Bring a sack lunch.


We will walk to the parade.


October 22nd: Parent-Teacher Conference


	         4:00pm-8:00pm


October 23rd:  Parent-Teacher Conference 


October 24th:  No School


October 31st:  Halloween Parade and Celebration


---------------------------


Friendship Unit





Students will be using the iPads to record videos of how to be a good friend. Students are also working on adding friendship leaves to our Friendship Tree.  Students earn a leaf when acts of friendships are noted by a teacher or recognized by another student. (























Math


We will focus on number writing through kinesthetic and tactile stroke-formation activities this week. 


Here is a list of ways you can practice at home:


Draw the numbers in salt, corn meal, or sand


Finger paint the numbers


Use shaving cream on a tray and write the numbers


Draw the numbers with liquid glue. Trace numbers after the glue dries or do number rubbings


Create numbers with Play Doh


Read number books. Locate and trace the numbers.  Here are some great books that reinforce number recognition.


Ten Little Monkeys  by: Tina Freeman


Ten Black Dots by: Donald Crews


How Dinosaurs Count to Ten by: Jane Yolen and Mark Teague


Ten Apples Up on Top by: Dr. Seuss


Chicka, Chicka 1,2, 3 by: Bill Martin Jr.





Beck-Bookman Library has a book list of recommendations I  have created for our class. Just ask for “Mrs. Hundley’s Book List” 


at the public library. (
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Reading Lesson





Phonemic Awareness: We will learn to identify the sound letter ‘p’ makes.





Letters of the week:  Pp





Grammar:  We will work on naming words or nouns. A noun is a person, place, animal or thing.





Skill:  Students will be taught to compare and contrast story elements to help build stronger comprehension skills.





High-Frequency Words:


Unit 2: Week 2


Please practice the following High Frequency Words at home. (


I     can    we    the


    like	  a


------------------------------------I have attached our weekly nursery rhymes that we are using in our phonemic awareness curriculum. Please read these to your child and encourage him/her to repeat them or read them to you as well.  Most importantly make reading these rhymes fun with your child. (


	











